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Peet Limited – Removal of 3-BBSW+4.65% Simple Corporate 
Bond due 5 October 2022 (ASX: PPCHB) from Official 
Quotation 
Description 

The 3-BBSW+4.65% Simple Corporate Bond due 5 October 2022 (ASX: PPCHB) (the ‘Bonds’) of Peet Limited 
(‘PPC’) will be removed from Official Quotation with effect from the close of trading on Thursday, 6 October 
2022, upon maturity of the Bonds on Wednesday, 5 October 2022. 

For further information please refer to PPC’s announcements. 

Please note that the removal applies to the Bonds (ASX: PPCHB) only, and does not apply to any other quoted 
securities of PPC. 

Issued by 

Sean Maloney 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
 


